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Ma'Ayn Johnson

From: noreply@scag.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 1:43 PM

To: Ma'Ayn Johnson

Subject: Home building committee 

Customer Name : Glenn Egelko  

 

Customer Email Address :   

 

Message : The ill informed and prejudicial comments of LA County rep Finlay referring to section 8 tenants as 

‘skid row people’ should disqualify her from this position. I am a long term landlord and about half of my 

tenants receive sec 8 benefits. Lumping this group as problematic and calling for its blacklisting is ignorant and 

ignores the actual problem of lazy vetting of applicants, be they sec 8 or open market. Please don’t ignore her 

egregious remarks.  




